Summary of Matters Arising from the CCG Governing Body Public Meeting held on 11 July 2013
	Item


	
	By
	On Forward Agenda
	Completed/ Comment

	6.
	THREE YEAR BUSINESS PLAN AND OUTCOME REVIEW
An update will be brought back to the Board in 6 months.


	H Kenyon
	January 2014
	Completed

	7.
	WHISTLEBLOWING – NHS ENGLAND ADVICE
A monitoring system for incidents needs to be in place with regular reports being submitted to IG&A Committee.

It was acknowledged that the primary care setting was a small family type unit and as such it may be better to develop a more central contact for this purpose. It was highlighted that Internal Audit already have some systems in place for this and it was agreed that the Counter Fraud Manager should be invited to attend the next meeting to provide a briefing to the Board.
It was also suggested that the presentation used by Internal Audit could be sent to Mandy Coulbeck for circulation to Practices.

	L Whitton


	The recently updated CCG Whistleblowing policy is attached to the board agenda for information
	Completed

HR lead on this matter (not Audit) and will be attending the IG&A committee in September to present the policy.


	8.
	QUALITY ASSURANCE
Keogh Review
The Keogh Report with its proposals, recommendations and timescales will be brought to the August Board workshop and the September public meeting.

Summary Hospital-Level Mortality Indicator Update
A meeting is being held today between clinicians in primary and secondary care to gain assurance on whether the current problems in the Stroke Unit at DPW can be addressed with immediate effect or whether there needs to be a temporary change to service.

The outcome of this meeting will be reported to the Council of Members.
 
It was agreed that once the report has been submitted to the Chair of the Council of Members it can be forwarded to the Chair of the Board.

	H Kenyon

H Kenyon
	August 2013

September 2013
	Completed

Completed

	9.
	NORTHERN LINCOLNSHIRE HEALTHY LIVES HEALTHY FUTURES
In future all presentations are to be circulated with the Board papers.

Scheme of Delegated Authority
The scheme of delegated authority is to be amended to reflect that as it is strategic service change it will need to be signed-off by the Council of Members prior to being ratified by the Board.


	J Harris

L Hilder
	
	Completed

Completed

	10.
	INTEGRATED ASSURANCE REPORT
It was suggested that practice referral rates to St Hugh’s for cataracts should be investigated and then discussed with the Council of Members.

ENT pressures and the factors that are driving them need to be taken to the Council of Members meeting.


	H Kenyon/

C Kennedy

H Kenyon/

C Kennedy
	
	Completed

Completed



	11.
	FINANCE REPORT
A query was raised as to what the overall position was with regard to the individual practice information detailed in Table 3.

Laura Whitton agreed to find out what the overall position was with regard to the expenditure included in this table and would let Dr Hopper know.


	L Whitton
	
	Completed

	12.
	UPDATES
Community Forum Update
The Community Forum has requested that the CCG alerts Forum members to any potential media interest in the same way that it does for CCG managers.  This request was agreed and will be actioned with immediate effect.
	H Kenyon
	
	Completed
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